
 

 

 

 

 

Directors: 

 

Please consider forwarding the following information. 

The Norfolk Area Visitors Bureau, Norfolk Area Sports Council and Northeast Community College are pleased 
to be your hosts for the Nebraska School Activities Association State Journalism Championships on Monday, 
April 24, 2017. 

We are pleased to announce that this year’s awards’ will be televised 
live on News Channel Nebraska TV. Check your local listing for NCN 
with your cable provider. 

Viewers not able to view live TV coverage can watch livestream 
coverage. Livestream coverage is available at this website: 
www.newschannelnebraska.com. Live coverage will begin at 

approximately 2:30 p.m.  

The Norfolk Area Visitors Bureau is available for assistance as needed during the office hours of 8 a.m. until 5 
p.m. Monday through Friday. We can be reached at (402) 371-2932 or by email: 
MFuehrer@VisitNorfolkNE.com. 
 
 
 
Best of luck, 
 
 
 
Mike Fuehrer 
Sports Development Manager 
Norfolk Area Sports Council 
 
 

 


